NEDERVELD

October 8, 2019

Ms. Kristen Kapalenski, AICP
City of Rochester Hills
Planning Department

1000 Rochester Hills Drive
Rochester Hills, M1 48309

RE: Lake Michigan Credit Union
310 W. Tienken Road
City of Rochester Hills, Oakland County, MI

Dear Ms. Kapalenski:

The following items are being submitted for Site Plan and Conditional Use approval for the
above mentioned project:

e Thirteen (13) 11”x17” copies of the site plan set and renderings
e One (1) full size set of the site plan and building elevation and floor plan

Please note that a pdf of the above items has also be emailed to Ms. Maureen Gentry of the
Planning Department.

Please note that it is our understanding that the Fire Department may want a different fire
hydrant location than what is currently shown on the site plan set. We are agreeable to
modifying the location of the fire hydrant, and we will work with the Fire Department and the
city staff to locate the hydrant at an acceptable location. :

It would be appreciated if you would review this information at your earliest convenience and
keep this project on the October 15 Planning Commission agenda.

Should you have any questions or require additional information, feel free to contact me at (616)
575-5190 or by email at switte @nederveld.com

Sincerely,

AA:; KB

Steve Witte, P.E.
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